ONEONTA CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING
JANUARY 13, 2023

The Oneonta City Board of Education met in a special called meeting January 13, 2023, at 7:30
a.m. at the Board of Education office. Members present were Patrick Adams, President, Ricky
Hicks, Sharon Breaseale and Matthew Taylor. Don Maples was absent.

AGENDA APPROVED:

On a move from Mrs. Breaseale and a second from Mr. Hicks, the board unanimously approved
the agenda.

SUPERINTENDENT RECOMMENDATIONS:
On a move from Mr. Hicks and a second from Mr. Taylor, the board unanimously approved
Superintendent Sosebee’s recommendations 1A, 1B and 1C.
1. Personnel
A. Accepted the resignation of Lisa Wall, OMS 6" grade Reading teacher, effective
January 13, 2023.
B. Approved the employment of Valerie Jones, OMS 6" grade Reading teacher,
effective January 17, 2023.
C. Approved teachers for the OES After School Tutoring Program for the 2022-2023
school year.
Kelly Moon
Angie Hogeland
Regina Vargas
Sandy McElvey

SUPERINTENDENT REPORT:
Superintendent Sosebee thanked the board members for having this special called meeting
which allowed a seamless transition to fill a teaching position.

The next board meeting will be Monday, January 30, 2023, at 5:30 pm, in the newly renovated
OES Library. Each principal has been asked to give a mid-year progress update. Each principal
is also sharing these updates with their teachers and pressing forward to make improvements
upon our state report card, but more importantly, our student achievement and outcomes.

Staff and faculty were surveyed on priorities for our upcoming school calendar and hope to
have ready for approval at the January 30 meeting. :

All Oneonta employees and students will practice our “lockdown” drill today in conjunction
with our local first responders.

On a move from Mr. Hicks and a second from Mr. Taylor the meeting was adjourned.
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